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The WARN Act: Top COVID-19 Questions Answered by Lawyers
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Many companies have turned to their employment lawyers to understand their legal duties to notify

workers about mass layoffs now that the novel coronavirus has forced them to drastically reduce

business or shutdown entirely. Bloomberg Law spoke with Hagood Tighe, co-chair of Fisher

Phillips’ Wage and Hour practice, and David Kresser, co-chair of the firm’s Manufacturing Industry

Team, on what employers need to know about navigating reductions in force. They explain what

exceptions exist for employers and how companies should maneuver recalling workers after the

pandemic subsides.

To read the full article, visit Bloomberg Law (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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